
SOUTH CACHE MIDDLE SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

Parents, each school year we add new members to our Community Council.  Would you be 
interested in becoming a parent member?  The following information may help you make your 
decision. 
 

• The council will include the principal, selected faculty members, and parents to 
represent every community.  There will always be at least two more parent members 
than school members. 

• Meetings are open and held at 7:00 a.m. on the 2nd Thursday of each month during the 
school year.   

• Duties of the council may include but are not limited to development of the annual 
School Improving Plan which involves analyzing state and district testing data and 
results of the school surveys such as the SHARP survey and various Needs Assessments; 
School Trust Lands Plan; and making recommendations in regard to school and school 
district programs. 

• Serving on the committee provides you with the opportunity to become well informed 
about the workings of South Cache Middle School and represent parents.   

• Thoughtfully consider your commitment to be in attendance at each meeting unless you 
have an emergency. 

If you would like your name placed on the ballot for the election of parent members to serve on 
the South Cache School Community Council (if an election is necessary), please return the 
following form to the South Cache main office, or e-mail a copy of the form to Doug Snow at 
doug.snow@ccsdut.org by  September 2, 2020.  If voting is necessary, your name will be placed 
on a ballot that will be sent home on September 3, 2020.  Parents will be invited to vote and 
return their ballot to the South Cache main office by September 9, 2020.  The first meeting will 
be September 10, 2019. 
 
 
 

REQUEST TO APPEAR ON THE BALLOT TO BECOME A MEMBER OF THE 
SOUTH CACHE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 
Parent Name _________________________ Phone Number _______________________ 
 
Address _____________________________  Email _______________________________ 
 
Name and Grade of Student(s) attending South Cache Middle School during the 2020-21 school 
year: 
 
 

mailto:doug.snow@ccsdut.org


Dear South Cache Parents, 

 

Please consider serving on the South Cache Community Council.  Serving on the council gives you an 
opportunity to understand the School Improvement Plan and communicate the needs of the school to your 
neighbors and community.  You also have a chance to be a voice for the community and partner with the 
school to improve the education of all South Cache students. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Doug Snow 

Principal 

South Cache Middle School 

 


